
 

HOW DO I MOVE AROUND SCHOOL? 

 

Arrival: 

• School is open from 7.30am, the side gate will be open for you.  

• Pupil reception is open from 7.45am.  

• If you arrive by bike there is a new lockable bike shed you can use.   

• If you arrive after 8.30am you will enter via pupil reception. 

More information detailing entrance routines is within our “Morning Entrance to School” flyer. 

 

Corridors and stairs: 

• Our new corridors are light, bright and full of space. 

• There will be lockers situated on many corridors, some 
down both sides.  More information on locker etiquette is 
within the “Our Lockers” flyer.  

• Keep left when walking around school, including on the 
stairs. No more than 2 abreast. Bags and coats will be 
within your locker, the only exception is your small 
drawstring PE bag for when you have PE.   

• Line up outside classrooms in single file. 

This is to give space for 2-way traffic and to keep scuffs and scrapes to a minimum.   

 

Our new school has carpet throughout, unless in a specialist area like the Science Lab. Therefore, food and 
drink can only be consumed in designated areas as we want to keep the building looking SMART.    

We have a no chewing gum rule at any time on site. 



 

Movement bells and lockers: 

Warning bell before registration:                                                                       

Drop off belongings and pick up books for periods1 and 2. 

Break:                                                                                                               

Drop off belongings and pick up books for periods 3 and 4 if you like, or, wait for                   

the warning bell. 

Warning bell at end of break:                                                                                           

Pick up books for periods 4 and 5. 

Lunch:                      
Start of lunch, drop off belongings. 

                                                                                                                                  
Warning bell at the end of lunch:                                      
Pick up books for period 5 

End of day:                             

Pick up belongings from your locker. A range of exits will be available for use.  

The usual bells at the end of periods 1 and 3 will sound. You are to go straight to your lesson on 
these bells, not your locker. 

 

Movement in The Restaurant:  

There will be two separate queues for break and lunch, these are shown by the 
green arrows.  One queue is for upper school and one is for lower school.  Both 
serving hatches serve exactly the same food.  

 

In order to be served as quickly as possible queues will be single file and bags 
will not be allowed in the restaurant. 


